
From: Cheng, Franz 
Sent: 4/17/2013 10:01:34 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 

Kalafut, Jennifer (Jennifer.kalafut®cpuc.ca.gov): Redacted 
Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: meeting next Tuesday with ARB 

Laura, 

Great, please let me know when you do have that call in information and the exact time. I'm cc'ing Jen 
Kalafut, advisor to Commissioner Peterman on here in case she is interested in attending as well. 

Also, the May 2 Sacramento workshop is official and if PG&E has presenters please contact me as soon 
as possible. So far ARB/OEHHA and the Coalition for Renewable Natural Gas are signed up. The focus 
will be on human safety, not pipeline safety-which may get its own workshop later. 

Thanks, 

Franz 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2013 9:58 AM 
To: Cheng, Franz 
Cc: Redacted 
Subject: meeting next Tuesday with ARB 

Franz 

Good morning! ' - - - - - • - - - -PG&E will be meeting with ARB next Tuesday, April 23, in Sacramento to talk further a 
the AB 1900 implementation issues. I believe we'll be able to have a call-in number and 

will make sure you have that. Redacted 
Redacte 
A 

Hope all is well. 

SB GT&S 0262879 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


